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The Department of Science and Technology – Philippine Council for Agriculture, Aquatic
Resources Research and Development (DOST-PCAARRD) Council of Elders (COELs) recently
conducted a mentoring training for new project leaders.  

The training aimed to equip new project leaders with the necessary skills and knowledge to effectively
manage and implement research projects. The COELs, experienced researchers and leaders in the
agricultural sector, shared their expertise through lectures, hands-on activities, and group work.

The training emphasized the importance of intergenerational knowledge transfer and the practical
application of skills. Participants learned about leadership styles, project management techniques,
communication strategies, and ethical considerations in research.

“The COELs’ mentorship is invaluable for our new project leaders,” said [Name], [Title] at DOST-PCAARRD.
“By sharing their experiences and expertise, they are helping to ensure the success of our research
programs.”

Key Highlights of the Training:

Leadership styles and their impact on project success
Effective project planning and management techniques
Building strong communication and collaboration skills
Ethical considerations in research
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Importance of intergenerational knowledge transfer

This training is part of DOST-PCAARRD’s commitment to developing and supporting the next generation of
agricultural researchers. By providing mentorship and training, the Council of Elders is helping to ensure
the continued success of the organization’s research programs.


